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4 June 2024 

Dear families, 

Discovery Trip to Bridlington – 3 July 2024 

 
On Wednesday 3 July Ravenshall Discovery Phase will be visiting Bridlington for an end of year 
trip. 

On this occasion your child is not required to wear school uniform.  It will however be necessary 
to bring a towel and some spare dry clothes as we may have the opportunity to paddle in the sea.  
It is important all pupils bring appropriate clothing for the weather.  If the weather is good, please 
apply sun cream prior to your child coming to school, in this event your child will also need to 
bring a sun hat/cap.  It would also be advisable to bring a rain jacket in case of any change of 
weather during the day and to wear sensible and appropriate shoes.  

Whilst there, your child will be able to buy an ice cream at the cost of £2.00, which is payable via 
ParentPay. Your child may bring some spending money, this is at your discretion, but we ask that 
you send no more than £5.00. 

Pupils who have a school dinner will be provided with a packed lunch, those who normally bring 
a packed lunch should do so as usual. You may also want to provide your child with an extra 
drink/s as we will be out all day. Please label packed lunches and drinks clearly with your child’s 
name. 

We will not be back by the end of the school day but aim to be back at school no later than 
5.00pm so please make arrangements to collect your child from school. Any difficulties 
you have with this, please dojo the class teacher to discuss.  
 
If you are interested in your child taking advantage of this opportunity, please follow the link and 
submit the form to give permission before Friday 14 June 2024. 
https://forms.office.com/e/M4h3yrJDkJ  
 
Please contact school if you have any question relating to this. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

A Keen       

Mrs A Keen  

Discovery Phase Leader  
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